HPP: Closing the list of shareholders attending the General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020
On 17 Feb 2020, Haiphong Paint Joint Stock Company announced the closing the list of shareholders attending the General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 as follows:
Article 1: Approve the plan on organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 as follows: 
- Finalize the list of shareholders attending the meeting on March 17, 2020; 
- Meeting time is on April 24, 2020;
- Meeting location: to be informed in the invitation letter

Article 2: Deciding issues to submit to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 for consideration and approval: 
- Report of the Board of Directors;  
- Report to the Supervisory Board;  

- Report of the Board of Directors;  
- Audited financial statements of 2019;  

- Profit distribution plan and dividend payment;  
- Selecting an independent audit company

- Report of payment of remuneration to members of the Board of Directors and the Supervisory Board
- Other issues in the competence of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 

Article 3: Members of Board of Directors, General Director and relevant departments will take responsibility for performing the Board resolution 

